
 

 

 
30 August 2023 

  
INTERIM ORDERS COMMITTEE INQUIRY  

FOR DR NG CHONG LICH  

  
 

On 28 August 2023, the Interim Orders Committee, upon due inquiry into the 

information referred to it by the Singapore Medical Council (“SMC”) and after 

considering the submissions by Counsel for the SMC and for Dr Ng Chong Lich (“Dr 

Ng”), found that, pursuant to section 59B(1)(a) of the Medical Registration Act (Cap. 

174, 2014 Rev Ed), it is necessary for the protection of members of the public and in 

the public interest, that Dr Ng’s registration be suspended for 18 months with 

immediate effect from 28 August 2023.  
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